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CITY OF DALLAS

July 19, 2012
To : 
Gordon Robinson

Sustainable Development and Construction
320 E. Jefferson, Room 200
Subject:  
Septic Tank Review


9999 Ranch Trail 



MAPSCO# 99-Z


(City Plan # S-999-999)

The existing wastewater infrastructure is farther than 200’ from the platted boundary of this property.  To our knowledge, the City of Dallas has no immediate plans to extend wastewater mains to this property and this letter serves as a formal request for a septic tank review for use on this property.  It is understood by the developer that approvals from TCEQ will be required in conjunction with this request.
Please call regarding any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Bob Smith, P.E.
Engineering Firm
Project Manager
B.Smith@EngineeringFirm.com
Office (214) 999-9999
Attachement(s)  
 

Sustainable Development and Construction
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A City Utility Providing Regional Water and Wastewater Services Vital to Public Health and Safety.
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